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Notice of Transfer of Plat for Shellfish Cultivation 

  
1. Previous Claimant1 
 
Name: ______________________________________ Email:_____________________________________  
Oregon Shipper Number: __________________________ Cell Phone: ____________________________ 
Business Name: _________________________________________________________________________ 
Mailing Address: ________________________________________________________________________ 
Name of Bay Where Plat is Located: _______________________________________________________ 
Identification Number of Each Plat Being Transferred: _______________________________________ 
 
Signature_________________________________________________Date:_________________________ 
 
 
2. New Claimant 
Name: _________________________________________________________________________________ 
Mailing Address: ________________________________________________________________________ 
Phone: ___________________________________ Email:________________________________________ 
 
Signature: _________________________________________________Date:________________________ 
 
 
3. Attach a copy of the document(s) showing the transfer of the plat(s) to this completed 
application plus the $100.00 plat transfer filing fee (make check payable to Oregon  Department 
of Agriculture). Mail to the Oregon Department of Agriculture at: 
 Oregon Department of Agriculture 
 Food Safety Program 
 635 Capitol Street NE 
 Salem, Oregon 97301-2532 
 
4. Please be aware of the following: 

a. Filing of a notice of transfer of plat for shellfish cultivation must be accompanied by claim or plat 
certificate reissuance fee of $100 per affected claim or plat. ORS 622.340(3).  

                                                        
1 “Claimant” means “a person or agency that claims control of a plat granted by the department under ORS 622.210 to 622.992.”  
OAR 603-082-0020(1). 
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 b. The transfer does not change any terms of the grant certificate, including any provisions for how 
aquaculture is to be conducted on the transferred plat(s).  

c. The new claimant must obtain the required licenses from the Oregon Department of Agriculture Food 
Safety Program before selling any farmed shellfish from the transferred plat(s). 

d. Cultivation fees are billed on a quarterly basis at the rate of $3.50 per acre for Approved ground, and 
$1.25 per acre for any portion of the plat which may fall within an area classified as Prohibited (if 
applicable). Once shellfish are commercially harvested, a use tax will apply at the rate of 10 cents per 
bushel, 10 cents per gallon, or 1 cent per dozen.  


